Stewardship Message
Stewards of God’s Extravagant Welcome: 

An MM, ONA, A2A, JP Church 

Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God. – Romans 15:7 

“Jesus didn’t turn people away; neither do we.” When you’re gutsy enough to make such a claim, it's not always easy to make good on it. Following Jesus’ lead, the United Church of Christ strives to keep doors open to all.

Our welcome embraces both those in our congregations and those outside the church, with whom we work for God’s justice and compassion. Who is welcome? –God’s children of different cultures, races, genders, ages, sexual orientations, abilities, economic situations, and theological traditions. It isn’t always easy to be so open. Each UCC congregation prayerfully discerns and expresses how wide their doors and arms are open. Some state it this way, “We are a multicultural and multiracial, open and affirming, accessible to all, and just peace church.”

The foundation for this work is the gracious gift of love, freedom and justice given to us by God. In covenant with one another, we are called to seek a deeper beloved community. By inviting others to share in the reconciling work of God in the world we invite them into discipleship with Christ. We join faith with hospitality as bold people of God's welcome.

A message from Stewards in the Household of God: a Resource for Holistic Year-round Stewardship available from United Church of Christ Resources.
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God is still speaking,

[image: image1.jpg]





This resource is a free service and is made possible by your gifts to Our Church's Wider Mission.
